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Diocesan Members Report March 2025
Twenty people attended Members Day in October, only half of whom were actual diocesan members.  However we all enjoyed a talk by Paul Waugh from “Street Pastors” who do an invaluable job patrolling our city streets during the night giving help and support to many.  
Opening prayers were led by Rev Ruth Stradling who became a Street Pastor herself a few months earlier.  Midday prayers were led by Jackie Moore, a light lunch followed giving people time to chat.  
We start 2025 with 46 Diocesan Members, sadly one has died and one has moved from the Diocese, four resigned but eleven being retained from four branches that had closed. 
Our next meeting is Saturday April 26th 11am at our usual venue.
Due to major distribution problems, as from the start of 2025 all twice yearly Journals will go out on-line to those Diocesan Members who can receive them in that form.  The remaining members who do not have access to the internet will receive them by post.
Sylvia Hickey  D.M. Co-Ord

